
Evangeline Poulos 
To: 

• Graduate Admissions 
Cc: 

• Griffin <griffinsilbey@gmail.com> 
Tue 7/19/2022 10:31 AM 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

I'm writing to let you know that Griffin has attended our sessions over the last few weeks 

and has completed the hours needed for his application. It was a pleasure getting to know 

him!  

 

 

Take care, 

 

 

Evangeline Poulos 

Kokua Services, hummingbird studio  
 


